

Tiger's Newsletter



9th July 2021

"Ahoy there mi hearties" has been heard throughout Tigers this week, as we have been learning about pirates! We read the story of Captain Yellowbelly; which the children found very funny. We wrote descriptive sentences about him, designed wanted posters and used oil pastels to make colourful pictures. We were scientists and had to make parachutes which would fly and boats which would float. Our outside challenge was to use the balance bikes to ride around obstacles and we are getting better at gliding, steering and stopping.

Thank you so much to everyone who sent in sponsor money this week. We enjoyed our visit from Farmer David and learned all about the animals he brought in. We took Bojangles the alpaca for a walk and stroked and fed the sheep, the goats and the alpacas. A few of us were initially scared of the animals and were afraid to touch them but we found some courage (our value of the term) and were super brave! Mrs Tutt and Mrs Taylor also had to be very brave when they had to catch a duck when it tried to waddle away. Make sure you look on Twitter or our website to see the photos.

Thank you for your continued support.

Have a lovely weekend x